
Date:  17 January 2020 

OUTSTANDING  
ACHIEVEMENT    

GODREVY  James 

FISTRAL        Grace 

MOUSEHOLE   Lexi 

TREEN Brodie 

JIGSAW GIANTS 

‘staying motivated even when something 

is challenging’ 

 

GODREVY    Dean 

FISTRAL     Sophie 

MOUSEHOLE   Reuben WC 

TREEN Daniel 

ATTENDANCE  

GODREVY        90.9% 

FISTRAL         92.9% 

MOUSEHOLE           97.8% 

TREEN                  **97.9%** 

Just coming out on top are Treen class—well done! 

DIARY DATES FOR FIRST WEEK OF TERM 

Tuesday, 21 January - Mousehole class to Gym 

Wednesday, 22 January - meeting for Reception parents at 2.45pm 

Thursday, 23 January -  Swimming for Group 3  

Thursday, 23 January -  Year 5 to Hayle School in the morning for a 

transition event 

Thursday, 23 January -  Fistral visit to Helston Museum - am 

Thursday, 23 January -  KS1 Multi-Skills competition 

 

A full list of all the spring  term’s dates is available on our website. 

We had a great time at the cinema on Monday.   The children 

thoroughly enjoyed the film.  Thank you so much to Mums and 

Dads and the Friends of St Erth School for making this happen.  

If you haven’t yet paid , please make sure that this is done over 

the weekend. 

CAMP KERNOW 

Pupils in Fistral class have been given 

letters regarding this year’s Year 3 and 4 

residential camp 

which takes place in 

early June.  Please 

make sure that they 

have given this to 

you. 

SEESAW 

Pupils in Mousehole and Fistral clas-

ses have been given letters about 

Seesaw -  a secure online journal to 

allow pupils to share their learning 

with you.  Please make sure that they 

have given this to you as there is a 

consent form to be returned before 

they can start using it. 

READING BOOKS 

Parents of Reception pupils will  have 

received a letter on Tuesday about 

reading at home.  There is a meeting regarding this next 

Wednesday, 22 January, at 2.45 pm in Treen class to dis-

cuss this further.   

ASDA tokens.   

Our Forest School providers, Shifting Horizons CIC, have been chosen 

as one of the charities supported by Asda in their foyer.  If you shop 

there please get your token at the checkout and pop it into the col-

lecting bin on the way out.  Thank you. 

HEAD LICE 

Unfortunately, we seem to have lots 

of cases of head lice at present.  We 

have sent home a separate letter to-

day with advice about this. 



PARKING - Please remember that, for 

safety reasons, the car park should not 

be used during busy times, when chil-

dren are arriving or leaving school.  

Please also take care when parking 

and turning outside the school, leaving 

plenty of clear space to allow children 

to cross the road safely. The yellow 

lines in front of the school should at no 

time be used for parking. IT IS ALSO IM-

PORTANT NOT TO WALK UP OUR DRIVE-

WAY AND ACROSS THE 

PLAYGROUND - PLEASE 

USE PEDESTRIAN GATE. 

Debts  

There are still a great many debts outstanding for 

lunches, breakfast club, trips, etc.  Please can you 

make sure that all debts are settled as soon as possi-

ble.  If you have any problems please contact us; if 

you don’t tell us, we can’t help. 

A reminder that school meals are provided by an ex-

ternal company and should be paid for in advance or 

on the day.  The school is obliged to settle their in-

voices promptly as we have no facility to extend our 

credit.  Therefore we rely on prompt payment by 

parents.  We are happy that payment for meals is 

made by the end of each week but if you are unable 

to do this please send a packed lunch with your child 

until the debt is cleared.   

Parent Governor—There is a 

vacancy for a new Parent Gov-

ernor.  We sent home infor-

mation with children last week.  

The closing date for nomina-

tions is next Friday, 24 January.  

If you need further paperwork 

please let us know. 

ST ERTH FAMILY ACTIVITY TRAIL 

Many thanks to Claire Casey for providing the St Erth Family 

Activity Trail leaflets which we are sending home today.  This 

will provide a great fun-filled day for all the family—once the 

weather improves! 

SPORTS HALL ATHLETICS 

On Wednesday, teams from both Fistral and Go-

drevy classes took part in this event at Mounts Bay 

School.    In the morning, Fistral team  won numer-

ous races and showed wonderful team spirit but 

unfortunately did not finish in the top three. 

After lunch, our Godrevy team took part and came 

in first position.  Mr Hammond was very impressed 

by their determination and the children were ec-

static - as you can see!  This means that the team 

now has a place at the Cornwall School games in 

June.   

Well done everyone! 
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